
Dear families, 

I hope you all had a wonderful Easter break; it is lovely to return to
school in the sunshine! We have many exciting events and trips
planned for this term and it has been lovely to see so many of you
attend parent’s evening this week. 

On Thursday 27th April and Tuesday 2nd May, there are teacher
strikes planned. All classes except for Year 6 will be closed.
Attendance for Year 6 is expected. Non-attendance will not be
authorised. Children entitled to free school meals are entitled to
collect a packed lunch from school on both days. To order, please
contact the school office on 0151 305 5940. 

Our Y4 group had a fantastic time at Everton Mini Kickers and
represented our school rules of Ready, Respectful, Responsible
beautifully. You can find the video of their experience on our twitter
page @TheOaksCP. 

There is lots of lost property in the foyer. Please come and have a
look through the box if you have lost anything recently. There is also
lots of good quality uniform on our uniform swap rail. 
Donations to our school foodbank are very welcome. If you would
like to access the food bank, please ask at the office. 
I am looking forward to a wonderful summer term. Teachers will be
in touch over the next week regarding class trips planned for this
half term. 

Mrs Louise Roberts—Headteacher 

The Oaks Community Primary School 

Rochester Drive, Ellesmere Port, CH65 9EX 0151 305 5940 
admin@theoaks.cheshire.sch.uk 

       @theoakscp

        The Oaks Primary School 

Breakfast club is
open daily from
8:00am priced at
50p per day. 

Monday 24th April
Class photos / Y5
Urenco science
afternoon

Wednesday 26th
April Visiting artist
in Y3

Monday 1st May      

Thursday 4th May     
Y3 Mini Kickers

Monday 8th May     
Bank holiday

Thursday 18th May.   
Y5&Y6 Dynamo
Cricket event

Friday 19th May     
 Repeat hearing
tests for Reception

Thursday 25th May
School closes for
half term

Friday 26th May     
Staff INSET day 

      Bank holiday

 

Forthcoming 
dates for your
diary: 

Friday 28th April Deadline for London trip payments
Friday 5th 
May Deadline for York trip payments!

Please do not allow your children onto the trim trails
before and after school. Children not in our school
should also not use the trim trails for insurance purposes. 

The summer clubs letter came out on Tuesday. Clubs
are £8 for a whole term. There are still spaces available.
Please enquire at the school office. 


